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Dear Parent/Guardian, 

 

Newsletter No 7 – 19
th

 October, 2017 

 

Harvest Celebration 

Today we held a lovely celebration of the harvest led by 3M.  We were able to thank the Lord for the harvest and the people who 

help to produce our food. 

Thank you for your generous donations of food items which will be given to Food Bank charities in our area and also to St Chad’s 

Sanctuary to help the needy in Birmingham. 

 

Parent Consultations – Wednesday 1
st
 November 2017 3.45 pm until 7.30 pm – Nursery – Y6 and 

Thursday 2
nd

 November – Nursery to Reception 1 pm until 3.30 pm. 

The online booking system is now open so please log in and select the time to suit you and book your appointment. 

If you have any problems, then please contact the school office. 

 

Book Fair 

The Book Fair will be in school from Monday 30
th

 October  – Thursday 2
nd

 November 2017 – 3.30 pm until 4.30 pm in the 

school library.  It will be open until 6 pm on Wednesday evening. 

Please do come and have a look.  There are over 200 titles for you and your child to choose from with prices starting at £2.99 – a 

chance to buy early Christmas presents perhaps! 

 

All Saints Day – Wednesday 1
st
 November, 2017 

Mass will be celebrated in the school hall.  Please do join us if you can.  (There will be no mass at school on Friday 3
rd

 November). 

 

Poppy Appeal 

During November, we will be offering the children the opportunity to buy a poppy to wear in support of The Royal British Legion. 

Poppies will be on sale here during November and we ask for a minimum donation of 50p – you are more than welcome to donate 

more. 

 

School Lunches 

If your child’s lunchtime arrangements change ie changing from sandwiches to school meals, then please contact the school office 

to inform them.  Thank you.  

 

After School Clubs 

Any children who currently attend Mr Robinson’s basketball club, Mr Baker’s football club and Mrs Taylor’s rounders club will be 

continuing in their club after half term.  Mr Croghan’s afterschool clubs will finish today.  A new list of children will be arranged 

for after half term using the current waiting list.  If you want your child to attend one of Mr Croghan’s after school clubs and you 

have never completed a form, then please contact the school office.  Thank you. 

 

Secondary School Admissions – Sept 2018 

If your child is currently in Y6, then you will need to make your secondary school choice by 31
st
 October, 2017.  This needs to be 

done online by visiting the Birmingham City Council website.  If  you have any problems, then please contact the school office. 

 

Behaviour Awards 

Light Blue Badges: Elisha Meskel, Alexandru Dragu, Elijah Khan, Ellie-May Heaney, Harrison Phillips, Christiana Kashimawo, 

Lilyrae Hall, Maham Ahmed, Kimberley Denston, Jeremiah Hewitt, Naomi Soboyede, Peter McCreadie, Lewis O’Leary 
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STAR AWARDS AND MERIT CERTIFICATES THIS WEEK 

 

Nursery Kaci-Rae Green, Mateen Sulaiman 

Reception AP Olivia Jones 

Reception CT Whole class 

Year 1P Nevaeh Evans 

Year 1R Suleman Raza, Noah Williamson, William Dolaghan 

Year 2M Christiana Kashimawo, Haadiya Shakir, Ellie-May Heaney 

Year 2R Maham Ahmed 

Year 3G Archie Davies, Ebony Holder 

Year 3M Jeremiah Hewitt, Chanselle Francisco, Grant Molamba, Leeson McDonald, 

Joseph Dunne 

Year 4B Szymon Dobek 

Year 4LG Kacper Stawny 

Year 5F Whole class 

Year 5HH Whole class 

Year 6T Emily Ryan 

SPORTS  AWARD Chloe-May Holt 

MUSIC AWARD Avaiyah Norris 

WISE OWL AWARD Oliver Cave 

Well done everyone!  

 

 

Period – 9
th

 – 13
th

 October, 2017 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Teacher Day – Friday 20
th

 October 2017 

School will be closed for all children on Friday 20
th

 October and will re-open after the half term break on Monday 30
th

 October at 

8.55 am. 

 

Enjoy the holiday 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

R.Baker and staff 

Group % Attend 

Reception AP 97.7% 

Reception CT 92.2% 

Year 1P 93.1% 

Year 1R 98.7% 

Year 2M 99% 

Year 2R 98.7% 

Year 3G 96.3% 

Year 3M 95% 

Year 4B 97.3% 

Year 4LG 89.7% 

Year 5HH 94.8% 

Year 5F 99.3% 

Year 6T 97% 


